
 
 

 

TRANSAMERICA CREDIT CARD PROCESS CHANGE  

Effective June 15, 2018, Transamerica is implementing a new process for all credit card 

transactions that will help to secure credit card and other private information used when 

transacting business. Transamerica will no longer accept credit card numbers. Instead, 

credit card numbers must be converted to a token number using our website. The token 

number is then placed on the application and in iGo or wherever a credit card number is 

requested today.  

New Business 

Agents will need to discontinue writing the credit card number on the paper application 

or putting it into the iGo web application. Instruct customers to use the credit card/token 

website to obtain the required token number. The token number will be used in place of 

a credit card number in our systems. Please note that iGO changes will not be 

implemented until June 22.  

How Does it Work?  

It's simple and easy. The customer will need to:  

1) Visit creditcardtoken.transamerica.com (no www needed). 

2) Enter their credit card number and click GET TOKEN. 

3) Read the token number provided on the screen. 

4) Provide the token number to be entered in place of the credit card number. 

Please be sure to enter tokenized number including the T plus 16 digits. 
 

When your clients navigate through the tokenizing process, they will only need to input 

their credit card numbers. No other information is needed for this process.  

Regarding Renewal Premium Payments 

Clients will no longer have the option to contact the Transamerica Customer Service 

team for assistance with credit card payments made through Western Union. Changes 

being made to the Western Union website will create functionality to make it self-service. 

As of June 15, if a client contacts the Transamerica Customer Service team for 

assistance with a credit card payment for a renewal premium, the call center 

representative will provide instructions to enter the payment into the Western Union 

website. As a result of the change, the customer will pay a higher fee for the service.  

For additional information, please contact Transamerica Web Support at 877-348-3365.  



 

 

Follow us  
 

      

For financial professional use only. Not for use with the public. 
26586_EREAD0518  

 

 
 

http://cl.s4.exct.net/?qs=cc356786e86a34bcad80fde12e534be239a44fc417bd99b4721bbd7de1d47e60664dfa6ca7d5e1d1831db13a69e879e8e85a76133bfb7589
http://cl.s4.exct.net/?qs=cc356786e86a34bcc69f77095c087c72802769994dea066e5215efbce35fc9f2b2ee64c64bb783c46778a5938a8b695125fd9e7cb3951a23
http://cl.s4.exct.net/?qs=cc356786e86a34bce3583430ec63f6a0cd9a6a418a805e7364f1421e246e26900660142d7547ea4ea85d5aed26bf6094b4c99f7b6bccfd50
http://cl.s4.exct.net/?qs=cc356786e86a34bc4b7db6da8658e6e699565ec7f03400b1ed38cc5e3fc2f25575cccf1ae55ebdb9037cb99f55e12a9ab5ae35921e6fa2e7
http://cl.s4.exct.net/?qs=cc356786e86a34bc6a67c936f938148473b5adc4df072822982276e19ad42f6487df87cf0293451dc08b95daea150b67187d287e09361065

